
VILLAGE OF HOFFMAN ESTATES 
Celtic Fest Commission 

Meeting Minutes 
Tuesday, April 2, 2024 

 
4 pm – Regan Room – Village Hall 

I. CALL TO ORDER 
The meeting was called to order by Jenn at approximately 4:00 p.m. 

 
II. ROLL CALL 

Present                                                                 Absent 
Jenn Djordjevic                                                  Mayor Chris Nelson               
Doris Harner       
Linda Scheck                
Joane McLeod 
Ben Gibbs  
Craig Kuehne 
Mayor McLeod 
Yousuf Ahmed          

      Staff Liaison                                                       
      Patrick Seger  
 
      Guest 
      Michaela Souronis              

III. APPROVAL OF MINUTES –  
A motion to approve the March 5, 2024, minutes was made by Mayor McLeod and seconded 
by Linda and all commission members were in favor. 
       

IV. PUBLIC COMMENT- 
No public was in attendance. 
                      

V. OLD BUSINESS 
Linda reported out that the vendors will be reached out to again now that St. Patrick’s Day is 
over.  Linda mentioned a food truck for dogs, Vital To Go, that may be an option to have at 
the event.  Linda spoke to Ben about having the trucks and he was fine with the idea.  It was 
suggested to have them there during the Corgi race or right after.  The Sword Guild will have 
a table set up for them.  Ben’s team to set up at the event.  

Patrick provided an update regarding the entertainment contracts that have been received and 
completed.   Kennedy’s Kitchen, Black Murray, They Might Be Irish, Mulligan Stew, Ar Ais 
Aris and Dave Unger. 

The commission also discussed potential sponsors.  Mr. Hydner will no longer participate this 
year as a sponsor.  The commission suggested reaching out to Walsh Construction and 
Campus.  

Jenn suggested that we will begin to save the date and work with Craig on Facebook and 
Missy as they buildout. 



Ben reported that the tent is already finalized and will be in place.  Corgi’s race is all set.  The 
Sword Guild has been confirmed.   

Yousuf indicated that he did not have an update on the food and drink planned for the event 
but indicated that he would have an update in July.   

VI. NEW BUSINESS 
No new business. 
 

VII. ADJOURNMENT 
A motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Linda and seconded by Ben, all commission 
members in favor.  The meeting was adjourned at 4:30 p.m.  
 
The next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, May 7, 2024.   
 
The July 9, 2024, meeting will occur in the lobby of the Now Area for the food tasting.   

 


